Sep 22,2020 AW Updates and Events
Hello Ladies-

Happy first day of Fall! We know it's been a while since we have reached out to you. It
seems like many of us are getting back on our feet and the recent fire evacuations and
slowly adjusting to the new season of life with all it's struggles and blessings. We hope to
have more information out to you soon about an upcoming meeting or social gathering, but
in the meantime here are some things happening in our Diocese of LA and the West. If you

have ideas for the women's group please send them our way.

***VIRTUAL TALK***

The Sowing Bee - Planting seeds of Wisdom, Hope & Love! TONIGHT, September 22nd 7-
8:15pm. This month, our speaker is Kh Heather Sommer, a gifted iconographer, will speak
to us & answer questions about iconography, being an iconographer, the process, the
meanings and more. You don't have to have a Facebook account to watch the virtual

talk. See the attached flyer.

***VIRTUAL FALL GATHERING***

Due to the current covid circumstances, we will be holding a Virtual Fall Gathering --
Saturday, October 10th -- exact meeting times to be announced.

St Matthew in Torrance, CA were all set to be our hosts for the weekend.

In spite of the circumstances - they are striving to provide an opportunity for our Diocese
to gather together. Our day will begin with a message from our beloved Sayidna JOSEPH &
then our organization meetings

We encourage each parish/mission to have at least one representative participate on
behalf of your parish. Full information to follow!

***BOOK STUDY***
(see the New Women's Group Book Study, above)

Have a wonderful week!

Sarah, Marilyn and Valerie
Antiochian Women (AW) Officers
Ss. Peter and Paul Orthodox Church



